
[image: saint lucia coat of arms]




MINISTRY OF EDUCATION, SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT, INNOVATION, SCIENCE, TECHNOLOGY AND VOCATIONAL TRAINING

PRESS RELEASE


THE FEDERAL UNIVERSITY FOR LATIN AMERICAN INTEGRATION (UNILA) 2025

The Federal University for Latin American Integration (UNILA) through the Embassy of the Federative Republic of Brazil is informing of a call to recruit students from Latin America and the Caribbean for the 2026 academic year, commencing March 2026.

The Federal University for Latin American Integration is a public university and its institutional mission is to qualify students of Latin America and the Caribbean, who can later contribute to strengthening the cultural, scientific and educational ties, as well as the development of the region as a whole. 

Registration is conducted through the International Selection Process and is open until June 24, 2025 using the link: https://divulga.unila.edu.br/international/graduacao/ingresso-psi. Please note that the selection process and application forms are available in Spanish, English and French. Classes will be conducted in Portuguese and Spanish. 

For the promotional material for the selection process, please visit the following link: https://didplopedia.itamaraty.gov.br.DCE#Documentos and for queries selection.al@unila.edu.br 

Should you require any further information, kindly contact Mrs. Chantel Mathurin-Pamphile, Foreign Service Officer at telephone number 468-4567 or email address: chantel.mpamphile@govt.lc.
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